
 
Public Notice 

Speed Limit Reduction in the Chautauqua Area 

 
WHAT: The posted speed limit in the Chautauqua area will be reduced from 
50km/hr to 30km/hr to enhance pedestrian safety, improve traffic flow and create 
a more pedestrian-friendly environment. 
 
WHEN: The new signs will be installed on April 1 and 2, 2024, with enforcement 
taking effect immediately thereafter. The Niagara Regional Police Service 
(NRPS) has been informed of the impending change. 
 
CONTACT: Should you have any questions, please contact Darren MacKenzie, 
Director of Operations, at darren.mackenzie@notl.com or by calling 905-468-
3266. 
 
COMMUNICATION: Notices will be placed in the local newspapers, on the 
Town's website and on social media channels to ensure residents and visitors 
are aware of the upcoming speed limit reduction and the enforcement measures 
in place. 
 
Thank you for your patience and cooperation. 
 


